## MARILYN McCULLY

4 November 1982

Mr. Max W. Wheeler School of Modern Languages University of Liverpool P.O. Box 147 Liverpool L69 3Bx

Dear Max Wheeler:

I was recently in Barcelona and Max Cahner gave me a copy of the Anglo-Catalan Society announcement of your annual conference. I have recently moved to London from the States where I was a member of the North American Catalan Society and a professor at Princeton University specializing in modernista painting. I am wondering if I might join your society and attend the annual conference? I realize this may be too late to include me in the lunch but let me know what I might be able to attend.

I look forward to hearing from you and send my best regards to Joan Lluis Marfany.

Very sincerely,

Marilyn McCully

30 Agate Rd W6